
Dear Councillors,  
 
I sincerely hope you will not amend London’s bi-law disallowing exotic animals for 
Reptilia’s sake.  
 
Caged, exotic animals, on display, do not belong in London Ontario. 
 
It is very important that London does not change this bi-law. We can not go backwards! 
 
Sincerely, 
Shelly Baisley  


